
Thursday 4/6: North Avondale Master Plan Team Meeting

Description

The master plan team is meeting on the first and third Thursdays of each month. Anyone with planning
or outreach experience would be a great fit for this group. Meetings will run twice monthly through
September 2023.

The North Avondale Master Plan was originally written in 1974 and the North Avondale Reading Rd.
Urban Design in 1995. The new project team will be working with a City Planner and other members of
or community to revise/update the plan which can be reviewed at https://www.cincinnati-
oh.gov/planning/neighborhood-plans/approved-plans/.

For more information, please email nana@northavondalecincinnati.com.
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